



Dear 


We hope you will want to participate in the Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra Association’s (ISOA) 2024 Spring 
Jubilee.  This year’s event will be held on Saturday, April 27, 2024 at the Dallara Indycar Factory.


All proceeds from the Spring Jubilee will support the Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra’s Metropolitan Youth 
Orchestra (MYO).  The MYO is a youth and family development program that provides life skills to students 
through the rehearsal and performance of music.  For over 28 years, the MYO program has provided a safe and 
encouraging environment for students to develop healthy relationships to fulfill their potential and become 
successful adults. The primary goals of MYO are high school graduation and enrollment in a college or 
university program.  The MYO has made an amazing difference for the students and families who participate.


This letter is to request a donation.  Past donations have included gift certificates, special parties, distinctive 
services or monetary contributions.  May we please count on you for a generous donation?  You will be 
recognized and your name will be displayed as a valued donor.  Our grateful members and all who attend the 
event, will be encouraged to remember your generosity with their appreciation and patronage.  


Please return the enclosed Donor Form and any other information regarding your donation by Friday, March 1, 
2024 or sooner for your name and contribution to be printed in the program booklet.  Please retain a copy of the 
Donor Form for your records and send the original form to the Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra Association, 
PO Bo #328, 1389 W 86th Street, Indianapolis, IN 46260. If you have any questions, please contact me at

317-696-7466.


Sincerely, 
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